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message: 
 
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
Re: Architects Inquiry. 
 
I am writing expressing my concern that the registration of Architects be retained throughout 
Australia and be governed by a uniform Act administered by local State. or Territory Boards. 
 
I believe that this is the most effective way to protect the clients of Architects by providing a 
system whereby complaints can be addressed and disciplinary action taken if appropriate. 
This model is used in the Medical Profession and the Legal Profession and is regarded by 
many as being effective. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Finn Pedersen 
Architect ARAIA  
Associate IPH Architects 
 
 


